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October 31, 2011 
 
 
 
George Barr 
11670 61st Ave 
Plymouth  MN 55447 
 
VIA EMAIL: gsbarr777@aol.com 

 

 
Re: Remove or Repair at 778 Smith Avenue South 
  
Dear Mr. Barr: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 25, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the $5,000.00 performance deposit be posted 
within two weeks in order to grant additional two weeks to sort through what has happened with 
mediation on the liens.   
 
The matter is scheduled for City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 16, 2011 at 
5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
   
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email)  
 Vicki Sheffer (email)  
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